
The bus will stop in the City Centre at the Morledge after the last destinations for Route A and for Route B
If you have any queries with regards to the buses, please contact Notts and Derby on 01332 204568
The Late bus will operate on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays only from Tuesday 1 March 2022.


